
Simpson Creek Bridge Replacement 
Project on Heckscher Drive 

(State Road A1A)  
FIN # 4340411 DISTRICT TWO

• Video detection has been installed at the 
temporary traffic signals to allow bicyclists 
enough time to travel safely through the 
1,425 foot construction zone.

• Please wait in or ride through the marked 
Bicycle Detection Zone box (shown above) 
to be detected.

• Bicyclists should quickly ride through the 
work zone at a minimum of 10mph once 
detected.

• Bicyclists can ride with cars or after the last 
car passes. Bicyclists should always travel 
in the same direction as the cars.

DISTRICT TWO

Project Information:

Start: November 2021
Finish: Spring 2023

Cost: $3 million

Contractor: Superior Construction 

Public Information Contact:

Debbie Delgado, 904-476-7138

NFLroads.com

AT     TENTION              BICYCLISTS:
Heckscher Drive has been reduced to one lane over 

Simpson Creek Bridge and through the construction zone. 

PLEASE WAIT IN THE BICYCLE DETECTION ZONE TO BE DETECTED 

Bicycle Detection Zone




